
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

Police Department Vehicle Real-Time Location Tracking Vendor Contract Approval 

 

1) Who: Mt. Juliet Police Department 

2) What: Approve Contract for Department’s Real-Time Location Tracking Vendor 

3) When: Immediately 

4) Where: MJPD 

5) Why: The department has been using Whelen Cloud real-time GPS location tracking 
of police vehicles for three years through a fee-free promotion to build out the 
entire fleet. The 4th year fee was expected and budgeted within the current 
budget. 

6) Costs: There is no change in the budget as this was a budgeted project. 

7) Line Item: 42100-255 Data Processing has previously budgeted funds to support this 
effort. 
 
 

 

Staff Recommendation: Chief Michael Mullins and City Manager Kenny Martin have provided 
a positive recommendation 

Prepared by: Dep. Chief Tyler Chandler 

 

 


